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Phone:  64934271     Fax:  64934425 www.bermagui-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

www.facebook.com/BermaguiPublicSchoolNSW 

What a brilliant day we had on Saturday for our P & C Spring Fair! An enormous THANK 

YOU to our hardworking P & C volunteers who have been working tirelessly for months to 

make the day so successful. It was wonderful to see so many families and community 

members enjoying the day! Congratulations to those families who secured one of the 

class artworks in the auction. I am sure they will look stunning hanging in your homes. 

Thank you to the staff for supporting classes to create these artworks and thank you also 

to the staff and many parent volunteers who generously gave up their time to help out on 

the day at all of the various stalls. A special thank you to Steve for all of his work with  

setting up and packing up everything! 

 

I am really looking forward to hearing your suggestions, feedback and ideas at this  

afternoon’s Community Consultation Session from 2.45-6.00pm. There will be PBL info  

sessions at 2.45pm and 5.00pm, a free sausage sizzle and supervision provided for kids. I 

hope to see you there!        Leah Martin 
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CALENDAR & BUDGET 

28 Nov School Swimming Program  begins  

29 Nov Year 5 Narooma High Transition  

2 Dec Infants Assembly  

8 Dec Year 6 Crossing Excursion  

12 Dec Talent Quest  

14 Dec Presentation Day  

15 Dec Class Parties  

15 Dec  Year 6 Farewell  

16 Dec Last Day of Term 4   

30 Jan First Day of Term 1 for Students Y1-6  

Wandandian from Year 5 is again 

our Star of the Week!  

Wandandian was awarded the  

Octopus as she displays kindness, 

responsibility, strength, resilience,  

effort, attendance, courage and 

joy! 

 

Wandandian bought her friend  

Charlotte for morning tea. 

Charlotte believes Wandandian is a 

trustworthy friend, she is fun to mess 

around with and have jokes.  

 

Wandandian has just  

participated in the ‘Grow the Music” 

program at Wallaga Lake. She 

would love to learn drumming, write 

songs, sing and dance. 

SPRING FAIR 



 
CANTEEN ROSTER 

 

 Wed 23/11  Lucy Merlino 

 Fri  25/11  Belinda Kelly 

P&C NEWS 

Community Announcements 

 
Bermagui Community Christmas Carols  16/12 @ Dickinson Oval 6.30-7.30pm. Choir, band, Christmas 

trees, Santa, sausage sizzle, tea, coffee & special  performance by Bermagui school children 

Bermagui Gymnastics Next week is our last week of gymnastics, finishing on the 30/11. Gymnastics will 

return Term 1 on Monday 6/2/17. For information call Ros after hours on 64934264  

 

 

Volunteer to work in the canteen 
 

Volunteers are asked to join our roster once or twice a month.  It depends how many volun-

teers we can get.  The more volunteers the less time on  the roster.   

10am – 12noon. 
 

 

BERMAGUI PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN 

 

 

YES I can volunteer for the canteen roster 

 

My preferred day is:   MON         WED            FRI 

 

 
 Parent Name: _______________________________  Contact Number:_______________________ 

 

 

 Childs Name: _________________________________ Class:__________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

Spring Fair 
Another fun event over for the year. I hope you all made some great memories, whether it was the amazing 

gymnasts, the scary new zorb ball ride, a delicious lunch, a wet sponge thrown at you or by you, or a great 

tombola win… there were so many things to do and enjoy. I hope everyone also had a chance to check out 

our local emergency service providers with the Volunteer Fire Brigade, the SES and the Marine Rescue all on 

hand. A big thanks to all our volunteers who helped out on the day, I keep saying it but it is so true… WE 

CAN’T DO IT WITHOUT YOU AND YOU ARE GREATLY APPRECIATED!! Thanks also to all the businesses and families 

who helped out with donating items for the BBQ, cake stall, book stall and the tombola. It was a great fun 

filled day and we also raised about $7,000 to go towards projects around the school. (Come along to the 

community consultation afternoon today to contribute your ideas on how funds such as these should be 

spent.) 

As a heads up for next year, your current P&C are overwhelmed with the work involved in putting on these 

events and need more help if you want to keep enjoying such fun activities. The old saying is just too true 

“many hands make light work”. Please consider that when the time comes. 

 Canteen 

Beth is also struggling with getting enough volunteers so her current helpers aren’t overloaded. She  

desperately needs more helpers. If you order from the canteen, please put your name down for one or two 

days a term – OUR CANTEEN NEEDS YOU!!! 

Second Hand Uniform Pool 
We are out of polo shirts at the moment (both sky and white) so if you have any that your children have 

grown out of, we would greatly appreciate you sending them into the school. 



 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM 

POOL

Just a reminder that the 

second hand uniform 

pool is now open every 

Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday morning from 

8.30 am to 12.00 noon in 

the canteen. Donations 

can be left at the office 

at any time.

Community 

Consultation 
What will Bermagui PS look like in 2017 and beyond? 

Come along to hear all about the plans that are already 

underway and share your ideas for our school! 

 

It takes a village to raise a child well and we really value and 

appreciate the input of our school community.  

Your ideas and suggestions will help us to finalise plans to 

make our great school even better over the next few years. 

 

TODAY - Tuesday November 22, 2016 

2.45pm- 6.00pm in the Old Hall 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) sessions by  

Mr Constable & Mr Garkut at 2.45pm & 5.00pm 
 

Drop in at any time between 2.45pm and 6.00pm 

to have a chat with school staff and each other. 

Stay for as little as a few minutes or longer if you wish.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sausage Sizzle for all who attend! 

Supervision provided for kids in the Library! 


